Office of the Mayor

~ PROCLAMATION ~

WHEREAS, Community Development Week is the time of year where we highlight the impact
the Community Development Block Grant (CDBG) and the HOME Investment Partnerships
Program have in our communities; and

WHEREAS, the CDBG Program has considerable flexibility to allow communities to carry out
activities that are tailored to their unique housing, community and neighborhood revitalization
needs; and

WHEREAS, in Clark County, CDBG funding of over $65 million dollars since 1975, and HOME
funding of over $25 million since 1992, has provided affordable housing and housing
rehabilitation; neighborhood revitalization; human service needs; construction or expansion of
community facilities and shelters; and physical redevelopment throughout the county; and

WHEREAS, The City of Camas has applied for and received over $7.0 million in CDBG funds
since 1985 resulting in over 40 infrastructure projects benefiting the citizens of Camas with a total
combined value of over $12.0 million; and

WHEREAS, the City of Camas and other local governments have clearly demonstrated the
capacity to administer and customize the CDBG program to identify and resolve pressing local
problems, such as neighborhood infrastructure and social service needs, job creation and retention,
and affordable housing;

NOW THEREFORE, I, Steve Hogan, Mayor of the City of Camas, do hereby proclaim April 11-
15, 2022, as:

“Community Development Block Grant Week”

in the City of Camas and urge citizens to join in recognizing the positive impacts both the
Community Development Block Grant and HOME Investment Partnerships Program and the
importance it serves to our community.

In witness whereof, I have set my hand
and caused the seal of the City of Camas
to be affixed this 4th day of April, 2022.

Steve Hogan, Mayor
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